To

Prof. Jian Yang
Shanghai Jiao Tong University,
Shanghai 200240
China

Undersigned extend invitation to visit Guru Nanak Dev Engineering College, Ludhiana somewhere between last week of Oct and 1st week of Nov. 2015 to discuss the potential collaboration between our two institutions in the field of Civil Engineering with focus on Structural Engineering. 

[bookmark: __UnoMark__1831_14987588424]We look forward to your presentation. We aim to finalise the itinerary of your visit by 1st Oct.

With regards,

Director
